From: PSC Public Comment

To:
Subject: RE: Late LGE comments
Date: Monday, October 2, 2023 8:54:00 AM

Case No. 2022-00402

Thank you for your comments on the application of Kentucky Utilities Company and Louisville Gas
and Electric Company. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will
be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this
matter, 2022-00402, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at
View Case Filings for: 2022-00402 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

prom: Timothy Hovw [

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 12:06 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Late LGE comments

LG&E coal plants should be appraised by a neutral third party. LGE costs for repairs are so high
because it's a self inflicted cost. Contracting all work to out of state companies instead of keeping
staff to do the work, increases repair costs multiple times.





